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Comments: I SUPPORT the USFS proposal to withdraw mining from Pactola area.  This land must be preserved

and not used for extraction and destruction.  Mining companies are only interested in the money they can make.

The devastation they have already done in South Dakota is shameful.   The water issues must be managed

carefully.  Wharf Mine is in constant violation of the clean water  standards.  

The USFS proposal is a the right policy to protect our land and water.  

Once again--I SUPPORT the USFS proposal. 


